
WEBC Short Mat                                                                               

Our short mat winter season will commence on 28 September 21. 

This email is going out to all WEBC members and I would ask anyone who 

wishes to play short mat this winter to please let me know by way of an email 

kevin.woodley5@btopenworld.com so that I can create a list of short mat 

players.  

If you are not sure and would like to try, please come along to any rollup to 

give it a try. No rain or cold or strenuous effort to put anyone off and there is 

lots of encouragement and regular coaching for all levels.  At half time there 

are hot drinks and biscuits, plus the honesty bar (tbc) and a chance to socialise 

so do come along. 

From the end of September to mid-April there will be short mat roll ups on 

Tuesday afternoons from 2 to 5 and Tuesday evenings 7 to 10 plus some 

Friendlies and SHAB league games against other clubs.  We also have a roll up 

on Friday mornings from 10 to 12 throughout the year. 

Prior to our rollup on Tuesday 28 September 21 we will have a brief short mat 

players meeting at 7pm to discuss the coming season and any aspects 

members wish to discuss. 

As with last year we do need to register at least 6 short mat players with 

Surrey County SMBA before 30 September so please let me know if you wish to 

do so.  Anyone who registered last year the fee is £4 otherwise it is £6? 

We are always looking for more players to join us and remember that at the 

current time there is no additional membership fees for either full or social 

members of the club.  Please do come along, especially if you have never tried 

short mat as you are likely to be pleasantly surprised. 

If you are not sure about short mat just come along and see what goes on.  All 

of our equipment is top of the range and relatively new and we have a near 

perfect floor much to the envy of others. 

I look forward to hearing from you – please respond direct to 

kevin.woodley5@btopenworld.com . 

Regards 

Kevin Woodley 


